From: Ellie Cotter <y
To: <clerk@wicourts.gov>

Date: 4/4/2017 1.56 PM
Subject: Reform the rules!
Hello~

[ am writing foday to urge the court to reform the rules on judicial

recusal. Judges should not be allowed to participate in cases if the

parties involved contributed to their campaigns. Judges should be
nonpartisan and uninfluenced by outsiders when deciding cases.

| voted today, and saw many judges on the baliot many running unopposed.
It seems more urgent than ever to have these rules reformed to make sure
everyone receives equal and fair treatment in the eyes of the law.

Thank you

Sincerely,

Eliie Cotter

Milwaukee, 53212



